
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/6/2016 12:03:47 AM

First name: Janet

Last name: Carlson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: We do NOT need wilderness. As Gallatin county continues to grow, the HPBH area needs to be

opened to what it was in 1977 when it was closed to be a study area.

There have been no studies done yet all motorized recreation was locked out. Now Taylor Fork and Sage creek

have been designated wilderness corridor and motorized recreation has had to make a new trail to enjoy the area

on 4 wheelers, dirt bikes and snow machines. This is wrong on every count. Motorized recreation creates HUGE

economic impacts for the Big Sky, West Yellowstone and Bozeman economy.  Shame on you for choosing bison

relocation over people.


